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CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Monday, 11 October 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

PROTOCOLS FOR USE OF READING ROOM 

 

The Reading Room will re-open tomorrow, 12 October 2021 with the following 

arrangements: 

 

1) Opening Hours: 9.00 am to 9.00 pm. 

2) Strictly for Members only. 

3) Unvaccinated Children between 12 to 18 years must be accompanied by their 

fully vaccinated parents. 

4) Vaccinated Children between 12 to 18 years do not need to be accompanied. 

5) Children under the age of 12 years are not allowed. 

6) Please register on the registration list provided in the Reading Room. 

7) Only 8 (eight) people are allowed into the Reading Room at any one time. 

8) Each Member is allowed a maximum of 1 hour in the Reading Room. 

 

Members must comply with the SOPs enforced by the authorities. Kindly click on 

the link below for the Club SOP: 

 

https://www.thersgc.com/ReadingRoom3   

 

Please stay healthy and safe. 

 

#stayathome #kitajagakita 
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